From: alexander

Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2018 7:50 PM
To: Padilla, Ingrid

Subject: Baylands Education Study

Hi Ingrid,

Sorry to miss the city council meeting tonight because of travel but wanted to express my support for
the Baylands study that will evaluate the education opportunities for the children and future children of
Brisbane. | feel the more data we can collect will inform better decisions for the Baylands development.

| know the school zones can be a tricky subject so let’s do our best to get the information needed to
support the school systems and budgets that potentially will be effected.

Best,

//Alex



